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I strongly oppose this bill! This clearly goes against our 2nd amendment rights in our 

constitution. I’m tired of Oregon legislators thinking they can steam roll over their 

constituents and inject their liberal woke ideology on a state where the majority of its 

citizens own guns. This state has been severely corrupted ever since we brought in 

mail in ballots. I’m praying the fraud and abuse will be exposed and the Oregon we 

all once knew will be restored. 


